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Dates for 

your diary. 

 

SCHOOL CLOSED 

Teacher Training  

22nd & 23rd          

October 2020 

Half Term 

26th October—   

30th October 2020 

09.11.2020 

Individual school 

photos 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Baylis – Headteacher 

St.Anne’s Catholic Primary School 

Chace Avenue, Coventry CV3 3AD 

Tel: 024 76302882  

Love one another, as I have loved you, in our home, school and parish 

ACHIEVEMENT               

ASSEMBLY 

Today, we were delighted to be 

able to start our achievement 

assemblies.  They looked very 

different to how they were        

previously, as we had to keep 

the children in their bubbles.  

This meant there were only a 

few children in the all, but all of 

the children took take part  

virtually with the assembly  

being streamed to each of the 

classrooms.  Huge thanks to Mr 

Kitching and Mrs Cooney for 

organising this as I would not 

have been able to do so by 

myself.  It was wonderful to 

hear the teachers talk so       

positively about the children and 

for us all to be able to share in 

their individual successes.  Next 

week we will be inviting a           

different bubble to the hall and 

everyone will get an opportunity 

to experience and be part of the 

assembly first hand.  

CONFESSIONS 

Children in years ,5,and 6  who 

have received the sacrament of 

reconciliation will be attending 

mass on Thursday 15th October 

with the year 3 class so that 

father David can hear their 

confessions after mass..   

SACRAMENTS 

We are hoping to be in a                    

position to be able to share the 

dates when the children in year 

4 who should have received the 

sacraments of Reconciliation 

and the Eucharist will be able to 

continue with this important step 

in their journey of faith.  We are 

hoping that it can happen during 

the month of November.  We 

will let you know as soon as a 

date has been confirmed.  We 

need to ensure that the children 

have completed the relevant 

units in their RE lessons prior to 

receiving these very important 

sacraments.  

 

A SIMPLE MESSAGE 

ABOUT MASKS ( not the 

author—this is            

borrowed!)                             
I have worn a mask in stores 

(and limited my trips) since 

Covid started.  I’m not sure how 

being considerate to others for 

the common good is now being 

mocked by some who are  

calling it “living in fear”, but it 

needs to stop.... 

When I wear a mask over my 

nose and mouth at work  & in 

public and in the stores/

Supermarkets/Pharmacies/

Offices - I want you to know the 

following: 

1.  I'm educated enough to 

know that I could be             

asymptomatic and still give you 

the virus. 

2. No, I don't "live in fear" of the 

virus; I just want to be part of 

the solution, not the problem. 

3. I don't feel like the 

"government controls me". I 

feel like I'm an adult             

contributing to the security in 

our society and I want to teach 

others the same. 

4. If we could all live with the 

consideration of others in mind, 

the whole world would be a 

much better place. 

5. Wearing a mask doesn't 

make me weak, scared, stupid 

or even "controlled". It makes 

me caring and responsible 
and the opposite of stupid... 

6. When you think about your 

appearance, discomfort, or 

other people's opinion of you, 

imagine a loved one - a child, 

father, mother, grandparent, 

aunt, uncle or even a stranger - 

placed on a ventilator, alone— 

without you or any family        

member allowed at their          

bedside.....Ask 

yourself if you 

could have 

helped them a 

little by wearing 

a mask. 

SCHOOL SPACES                              
We currently have a few spaces 

across different classes in our 

school.  Our school’s performance 

is in the top 10% of the country, so 

if you have a friend who would like 

an excellent school for their child to 

attend please do encourage them 

to get in touch. Remember—

children do not have to be Catholic 

to attend St. Anne’s.  

BAGELS                                               
We hope the children have been 

telling you about the bagels they 

have been enjoying every morning.   

Unfortunately, we have had a small 

problem with delivery.  We know a 

new batch will arrive shortly but at 

the moment they have ran out.  We 

will hopefully be able to continue 

with serving them from Tuesday.  

Our normal breakfast club is still 

open to anybody who wishes to 

use it.   

 Attendance from 7.30 is 

£2.50 

 Attendance from 8.00 is 

£1.50 

LINING UP LEGENDS 

Given the current situation                                  

regarding COVID 19, we will no 

longer be reporting on class        

attendance in our newsletter.   

Instead, we will be reporting on the 

class that are deemed to be the 

‘Lining up Legends.’  We reminded 

the children today about what     

constituted perfect lining up at the 

end of playtime/lunchtime and we 

look forward to reporting the class 

considered to do it most sensibly 

next week.  The class chosen. Will 

receive £5 to put in their class    

piggy bank.  Money the children 

had earned from attendance last 

year will be rolled over as they did 

not get to spend it on a treat at the 

end of the year. 

 



 Star 1 Star 2 

Year R Lionel Larson 

Year 1 Mya Kirills 

Year 2 Michael Jack T 

Year 3 Chey Zaneta 

Year 4 Rebecca Oceane 

Year 5 Alfie David 

Year 6 Diya Joshua 

Well done to all of our amazing stars.  We are so proud of you! 

Happy birthday to all of the children who celebrated a 

birthday this week:  

Leo, Kirills, JJ, Aichatou, Brooklyn, David,  

Our                                  

‘Lining up Legends’ 

 

Coming soon... 

‘All our dreams can come true if we have the courage to pursue them.’ 








